
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Blanco County, Texas 
 

 

 The Commissioners’ Court of Blanco County invites the Public to 

attend a hearing on the topic of Infrastructure Requirements for RV Parks 

and Development Rules and Regulations on the 19th Day of April 2023.  

This meeting will be held in the Blanco County Courthouse in Johnson 

City. 

 The Commissioners’ Court is considering updating both policies, 

specifically to include Tiny Homes along with other updates to the RV 

rules and general updates on the Development Rules & Regulations. 

Written comments are welcome and must be submitted by 4:30 pm on 

Tuesday, April 18, 2023.  Comments will be distributed to the members 

of the Commissioners’ Court and will be considered along with any input 

during the public hearing.   

 The current draft of the proposed rules may be obtained on the 

County’s website at www.co.blanco.tx.us .  
 

http://www.co.blanco.tx.us/

